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Immigration Attorney 
Presentation 
Immigration Attorney, Michael Brown, 
will be speaking at St. John’s Church 
(768 Fairfield Ave) on Saturday, 
10/6 at 11:30 am. He will present 
information to our students and tutors 
regarding immigration rights and laws. 
This event is free and open to 
everyone!

NEDP Graduates 
Congratulations to Sharon and Catherine who completed the 
National External Diploma Program and received their 
diplomas this summer! 

�1

Tutors Needed! 
Tutors desperately needed! 
We will hold our fall tutor 
training classes on 
Wednesday afternoons in 
October. If you know 
someone who might be 
interested in participating, 
please have them call 
203-576-7012 or email 
lwolfeiler@bridgeportpublic
library.org for the details.

Teaching Tip 
One of our students recently 
told us about an app called 
“My Reading Words” that 
can be downloaded on a 
smartphone to learn sight 
words. Your students may 
want to try it too! 

Literacy Volunteers of 
Greater Bridgeport

A program of the Friends of the 
Bridgeport Public Library
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Tutoring Supplies Available 
We recently received a much appreciated donation of school supplies 
from Congregation Beth El in Fairfield. If your students are in need 
of a notebook, pocket folder, lined paper, pencils or pens, please stop 
by the office and we will be happy to provide these.

New Citizens 
Congratulations to Eunice and 
Emelien who recently became US 
Citizens!

Welcome New Tutors 
We had 6 people participate in our summer tutor training 
class. Welcome to Angel, Julee, Lauren, Nancy, Anne and 
Cailey!

Learner’s Permit 
Finally, congratulations to Foto who passed his written learner's permit test! He has been 
studying diligently with the help of tutors Lauren Richard, Roy and Karen. 

 


